

ST. PATRICK'S PRIMARY SCHOOL, ESKRA

171, Newtownsaville Road, Eskra, Omagh, Co Tyrone. BT78 2RJ

Phone: 028 82 841067

Fax: 028 82 841067

email: info@stpatrickseskra.omagh.ni.sch.uk

www.stpatrickspseskra.co.uk

Principal: Mrs. Keira McCallan BA (Hons), PQH

Wednesday, 31st May, 2017.

Dear Parent,

Please read the following notes carefully:

- Our **Sports Day** will take place this Friday, **2nd June** with Years 1-7 competing in the morning. Sports Day will start promptly at **9.30am.** We are hoping to hold it on our school pitch, weather permitting. Lunch will be chicken nuggets and chips with icecream/ice lolly for dessert. School will close on **Friday, 2nd June** @ **12.30pm** so that staff can prepare for our Fun Night. Please ensure that your child is collected promptly.
- Fun Night will take place on Friday, 2nd June from 6pm to 8pm. Admission is £3 per adult and £1 per child. Maximum family ticket is £8. Lots of fun activities are planned. There will be a barbecue so there's no need to cook dinner! See you there!
- Our Annual Achievements Assembly (Prize-Giving) will take place on the morning of Friday, 16th June. Year 1/2: 9.20am 10.00am. Year 3/4: 10.00am 10.45am. Year 5/6/7: 10.45 11.45am.
- Our **Catholic Value** for the month of June is **Friendship**. Pupils will be learning about the importance of being a good friend this month. Please speak to your child at home about the value of friendship.
- Our **Thinking Skill/Personal Capability** focus for the month of June is **Being Creative**. Please refer to your child's Newsletter/Learning Support Sheet for June to see ways that you can help at home.
- Homework for all pupils will end on **Thursday, 15th June.** Homework for Year Seven pupils has now ended.

'We learn to love and love to learn.'

- Please find attached a flyer regarding Free School Meals and Uniform Grant.
 Please apply, if you are entitled to. Even if you choose to not avail of free school meals or the uniform grant our school receives extra money in our budget for each pupil registered.
- Our Year Seven Leavers' Mass has been arranged for 7pm on Thursday, 22nd June in St. Patrick's Church Eskra. Light refreshments will be served in our school after Mass. Please bring family and friends along. Everyone is welcome.
- Your child's **Newsletter/Learning Support Sheet** for **June** will be sent home next week.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Keira McCallan (Principal)